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As with almost all medical practices, we continue to practice social distancing and  
keeping our waiting room very minimized. Please call before you come into the office to 
ensure we are ready for your appointment. We advise parking in a shady spot, if  
possible, while waiting in your car. 
 

It is so wonderful to be back to work and servicing our patients. Our commitment to  
the highest quality care remains the same, in addition to our new protocols of ensuring 
the utmost safety and cleanliness within our office. 
 

For the safety and well-being of our patients and staff, we continue to rigorously  
enforce the following: 
 

• Universal screening of all patients and employees before a patient is admitted for an 
appointment. 

• Strict social and physical distancing measures, including minimized time in 
waiting areas, spacing chairs at least 6 feet apart, and maintaining low patient       
volumes.  

• Restricting the number of patients and staff in the office at the same time.  
• Rigorous cleaning and disinfecting, concentrating on frequently touched surfaces,  

exam rooms and terminals. 
• Mandating a mask or face covering for all patients, visitors and employees at all 

times while in our building, in accordance with CDC recommendations. 
• No visitors/caretakers/friends/family to accompany any patient into the office. 

Please have them wait in the car or outside. 
• Patients 18 years or younger can be accompanied by one adult. 
• If anyone within the past 14 days has had a fever, cough, flu-like symptoms,         

shortness of breath, sore throat or has been in contact with anyone who is ill 
or traveled outside the country within the past 14 days, please call our office prior 
to your appointment to reschedule. 

• If anyone had recently traveled to Alabama, Arkansas, Arizona, Florida, North        
Carolina, South Carolina. Texas, Utah or any other state on the State of NJs list of 
Covid-19 Hot Areas, please contact our office prior to your appointment so we     
can discuss the timing of your appointment to meet the NJ recommendation. 

  
We continue with Telemedicine for appointments that can be accomplished virtually. If  
applicable, you can choose between a Telemedicine or in-person appointment. 
  
Thank you for adhering to these policies. We are delighted to meet with you again! 
 

Dr. Renee Comizio & Team 


